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Dear Parent/Carer, 

To enable us to put plans in place for the opening up of our Summer holiday club, we first need to 

determine how many members of staff will be required during these weeks.  

Therefore, to assist us with this we are asking for a register of interest so that we can gauge pupil 

numbers.  

Holiday club would be available at our usual price for anybody that requires Summer childcare 

provision.  

We will endeavour to follow the same model as is currently being used for Key Worker children.  

Children will be placed in groups of 15 per day.  Numbers of children each day be limited due to 

Covid-19 restrictions.  Spaces will be allocated on a first come first serve basis.  

 Please could you email Kids Club on the following email address  

  

kidsclub@ls.hmfa.org.uk  to express your interest. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ally Blackburne 

Executive Manager 

     

                                       

 

mailto:kidsclub@ls.hmfa.org.uk

